Registration Information

Please Read Carefully

The Alabama Ministry Network is having to do registrations differently and therefore we have
incurred extra expenses because of it. Thank you for your understanding because thereis
nothing we can do about it.

Anyone 18 years old or older who is attending must complete event registration and a
Background Check to be allowed to attend. Failure to do so will mean you cannot attend. There
are no exceptions. Both must be completed no later than April 11.

For registration information go to https://www.amnag.org/events. This site will also contain the
event schedule, information packet, and order form for extra t-shirts, hats, & patches (To order
extra t-shirts, hats, & patches, it has to be done no later than March 17). Updates will also be
posted on the Alabama Royal Rangers Facebook page -
https://www.facebook.com/alabamaroyalrangers/.

We can’t run this event without you. Please sign up to help man an event for a couple of hours.
If we don’t get enough help, then that event will not happen. Everyone can contribute some. Go
to this URL or scan the QR Code. Thanks for helping make this a

ATTENTION! ATTENTION! ATTENTION!

The deadline for Option A, Option B, Option E, & Option F is March 17. No Hats or T-shirts will
be available after that date.

Option C, Option D, Option G, & Option H have a deadline of April 11. All registration will be
closed after that date to allow all registrations to be processed in the registration system and to
confirm all Background Checks.

Please do not call with exceptions. Because of our new registration system, exceptions cannot
and will not be granted, so get your registration done early. There will not be any walk-ons this
year. Ifyoushow up and you are not fully registered, you will have to go home. We cannot allow
you to stay for the event. Don’t be the Commander who has to tell your boys that they cannot
be a part of The Great Adventure because of your poor planning.



